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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  
Newsletter 

 

19 April 2016 
 

TWITTER/WEBSITE 
As you are aware we use ‘Twitter’ and our website to communicate 

information regarding the Academy. We also promote children’s good 

work and any events that merit tweeting about. If you would prefer 

your child not to be included in photographs, please put this in 

writing and send to the Academy office. We do not publish 

surnames. You do not need to be subscribed to Twitter to read our 

Tweets, a link is on our website in the ‘connect with us’ section on 

the home page.  www.lfadm.org.uk  

MORNING READING GROUPS 
The morning reading groups have commenced 

this week. If you have received a letter stating 

that your child would benefit from being part of 

a group please drop them off promptly at the 

entrance at 8.30am on a Tuesday and Thursday 

morning.  
 

BEAT the BUGS! 

A quick reminder that headlice can appear when you 

least expect them! So, please remember to check 

your child’s hair for headlice on a regular basis. A perfect time to do 

this is on hair washing days.  All you need is plenty of conditioner and 

a headlice comb. 

You can find further information and advice at the following 

website: http://www.chc.org/homedir/whatisbugbusting.cfm  
 

NOEL-BAKER WELCOME MEETING 
All parents of Year 6 children transferring to Noel-Baker this 

September will have received a letter last week, via their child, 

inviting them to a ‘welcome meeting’ to be held at Noel-Baker on 

Tuesday, 26 April. 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/
http://www.chc.org/homedir/whatisbugbusting.cfm
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YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL – CAYTHORPE COURT 
The total cost of this trip is £125.  Reminder of 

when the other payments are required:  

£50 by 20 May and £50 by 15 July.  If you wish to 

pay in between these dates you are welcome to do 

so, make sure you send in your payment card! 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates this term are: 

Tuesday 26 April Kingfishers  

Tuesday 3 May Robins 

Thursday 19 May Wrens 
 

  SAINSBURY ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
We will once again be collecting the above 

vouchers and the box for you to post them in will 

be in the entrance foyer.  These will be available 

from 27 January for every £5 spent and are put 

towards sport and cooking equipment for the Academy.  Vouchers 

will be available until the 3 May. 
 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next Event: to be advised. 

PTFA 
Thanks to everyone who attended the party / disco you raised £230! 

Summer Fayre Meeting, Wednesday, 18 May, at 3:15pm in Cranes 
– to discuss stalls, games, etc - all welcome to attend. 

Next Event: Non-Uniform Day & Infant Party / Junior Disco – 
Friday, 10 June: 

Infants – 3:15pm-4:15pm – admission by ticket only – cost £2, 

available from the office until Thursday, 9 June. 

Juniors – 4:30pm-5:30pm – pay on the door – cost £1.  May bring 

money to spend on drinks, crisps, etc.     
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ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.  

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to chi ldren who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
08-04-16 Jayde Laker Sparrows For working hard on her letter joins 

to develop a neat handwriting style.  

Jayde’s presentation is always a 

delight to see. 

15-04-16 Josie Payne Finches Josie is now writing more 

independently with improved content.  

Josie’s handwriting is neat and she is 

starting to join her letters. 

 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
08-04-16 Antony Mace Sparrows For always working hard.  Antony has 

excellent mathematical knowledge 

and he is enthusiastic and motivated 

to learn and extend his learning. 

15-04-16 Corey Pepper Finches Corey is always positive during our 

maths lessons.  He works hard and 

always give 100%. Corey is showing 

superb progress! 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
08-04-16 Jack Beaumont Blackbirds For making a fantastic effort 

with his work! 

15-04-16 Olly Webster Robins For being a super polite member 

of the Academy. 
 

 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
08-04-16 Mylie Gutteridge Sparrows For being a good friend to all.  

Mylie is kind, polite and very well 

behaved.  An excellent role model 

to all. 

15-04-16 Alex Garner Finches Alex is a polite and kind member of 

our class.  He is friendly and always 

treats others with respect.  Alex is 

a fantastic role model! 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 20 May at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 6 June at 8:50am 

 

 
Remember we are closed Monday, 2 May, as it is Bank Holiday! 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

